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Dear parents/carers,

Red Nose Day
Thank you to everyone who supported Red Nose Day and your donations. So far we have raised over
£340 which is greatly appreciated. Thank you again for your support.
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Grafham Residential Trip

The Year 4 children are getting very excited about their trip to Grafham this week. The weather sounds
promising as it looks like they will be getting lots of sunshine and warm weather. Please remember to pack
a sunhat and suncream.

As we said to Y4 parents in our letter on 8th March (available on our website), we are asking for children to
arrive between 8.45am and 8.55am on Wednesday 23rd March. Please arrive at the main entrance where
you can come in with your child and their bags into the hall and there will be a coloured label to show you
where your child’s bag should go. Your child’s team leader will be there to receive any medications for your
child.

Once the children have arrived, we will let you know it is time to say your goodbyes and the children will
leave the hall and go to their classrooms for registration.

We are expecting that the coach will leave at approximately 9.15am. Please ensure that you do not park
on the service road as this will impede the coaches entry and exit - thank you.

During their stay, we will be sending you regular updates via Groupcall to let you know how they are getting
on so that the Y4 parents are kept informed.

Parent Questionnaire
Last week we sent out a letter with a link to our parent questionnaire. If you did not receive this, please let
the school office know - thank you.

Science Week
It is lovely to have our science quiz sheets returned, please can they be in school by Friday 25th March -
thank you.

Online Safety Warning

It has been brought to our attention that a sinister character going by the name of '"Huggy Wuggy' is being
viewed by our children online, some as young as Year 1. The character is easily viewed on Youtube and is
a sinister looking bear with teeth that sings worrying songs about hugging and killing.

Because of its harmless sounding name, it is able to bypass parental controls. We will be reminding
children to ask for help if they see anything online that worries them. We ask that you please be vigilant
about what your children are watching as children can become upset and confused by what they see.

Thank you for your help with this.

Vacancy for a Midday Supervisor to Start in May 2022

We are looking to appoint a Midday Supervisor from May 2022 to work with children in Y2. You will be
working 2 days a week from 12.00 - 1.20pm, Tuesdays and Wednesdays supervising children on the KS1
playground and in the dinner hall. The salary, depending on experience will be £1121 - £1166. You will
also have the opportunity to cover lunchtimes, where needed in staff absence.

A full description of both posts, including an application form can be found on our website. Please email

sue.acourt@firslower.org if you are interested.
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Donations for Ukraine
We would like to thank you for your kind donations for Ukraine. Mrs Prior had lots of boxes to take to
Clophill Church and this was greatly appreciated by all of us. Thank you so much for your support with this.

Yours sincerely,
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Adam J G Campbell



